STATE OF GEORGIA
COUNTY OF EVANS

PUBLIC NOTICE
EARLY PROCESSING OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-386(a) (2) (A), notice is hereby given that the Evans County Election 
Superintendent intends to begin early processing of absentee ballots cast in the General Election to be 
held on November 5, 2024, beginning Monday, November 4, 2024 at 10:00 AM. 
Processing will continue from until completed. The public is entitled to be present during the processing 
of absentee ballots. The location of the processing is Evans County Board of Registrars Office and Evans 
County Probate Court located at 201 Freeman Street, Claxton, Georgia 30417.  

This 24th day of October, 2024.
Darin McCoy
Judge, Probate Court of Evans County as
Evans County Election Superintendent
